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Hello, Laura
I want to repeat what I believe is key to this issue and that is that the public was not properly
notified or given a chance to reply to a Notice of Application that appeared in the Fairview
Post newspaper sometime after March 30, 2022 with a closing date for submissions, April 29,
2022.

The Fairview Post is not subscribed to by many people.  As well as using this newspaper, the
Clear Hills County Newsletter and a poster at the Cleardale store should have been used for
advertising.

I am going to add that the application for expanding the feedlot was made before the end of
November, 2021.  

I am going to add that April is a busy time for residents and farmers in this area.  Preparation
is being made for the Easter time, also fellows are transitioning from Winter work into Spring
work.

sylvia gula
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